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NEWS RELEASE 

 
Public Health suspends license of Clanton Hospital, L.L.C., to operate Chilton Medical Center 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   CONTACT:  Brian Hale, J.D. 
         (334) 206-5873 
         Brian.Hale@adph.state.al.us 
 
 
The Alabama Department of Public Health has suspended the license of Clanton Hospital, 
L.L.C., to operate the Chilton Medical Center as a hospital through an emergency order of the 
State Health Officer. The order further directed the hospital to cease all operations in an orderly 
manner. 

 

Clanton Hospital, L.L.C., doing business as Chilton Medical Center, was placed on notice of the 
Alabama Department of Public Health’s intention to revoke its license to operate a hospital on 
October 2, 2012. The notice of intention to revoke license was based upon deficiencies, 
including the hospital's inability to meet financial obligations, and failure to have an effective 
governing authority. On October 29, 2012, the Chilton Medical Center was found to have 
insufficient funds for the issuance of payroll checks to its employees.  

 

A contested case hearing for the permanent revocation of the hospital's license is set for 
November 8, 2012. 
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